
Growing
I N  C H R I S T

BEDFORD ROAD BAPTIST CHURCH
Creating environments where people encounter Jesus and journey together.

“Running Well” Hebrews 12: 12-20

Message from the Scriptures



MISSIONS UPDATE
Dedication of the Operation Christmas Child boxes 

LET’S JOIN IN WORSHIP
“One True God”

© 2015, Chris Tomlin, Matt Redman, 
and Steven Curtis Chapman, CCLI# 7052884

“Jesus Messiah”
© 2008, Daniel Carson, Ed Cash, Jesse Reeves, 

and Chris Tomlin, CCLI# 518443

COME TO THE LORD’S TABLE
“Doxology”

Hymn #815

“Build My Life”
© 2016, Brett Younker, Karl Martin, Kirby Kaple, Matt Redman, 

and Pat Barrett, CCLI# 7070345

“Glorious Day (Living He Loved Me)”
 © 2009, Michael Bleecker, J. Wilbur Chapman, and Mark Hall, 

CCLI# 5638022

MESSAGE FROM THE SCRIPTURES

News and Information
FAMILY MINISTRIES
If you are new to Bedford Road, greeters are available to connect you
with one of our volunteers to get checked in with family ministries.

Nursery is available 9:45–11:30am every Sunday for children from
birth to Pre-Kindergarten.
Children’s Church for grades K5–3 coincides with the sermon time.

$200,747

$205,282Weekly Budget

$248,545

$4,780

Budget to Date

Offerings to Date

A donation box is available in the back of the sanctuary. You can
also give online at bedfordroad.org or use your bank bill payment
service and have giving sent to PO Box 443 Merrimack NH, 03054.

2024 Budget

FINANCIAL INFORMATION

October 27, 2024

UPCOMING MEETINGS
October 30, Youth Group Harvest Party
November 2, FIRST Children’s Choir Practice
November 3, Prayer Team Meeting (after worship)
November 16, Ladies Ministry, 9:15-11 am
November 17, Annual Vision & Report (after worship)

CHRISTMAS CHILDREN’S CHOIR
Kids ages 4-9 are invited to participate in this year’s
Christmas children’s choir! Practices are on Saturday
mornings starting November 2nd at 10am! Please reach
out to Megan Mitchell for more information.

WEEKLY BIBLE STUDIES
Tuesdays and Wednesdays, 7:00–8:00pm. Both groups are studying
Psalms 95-99.

YOUTH GROUP, WEDNESDAYS 7PM
All teens grades 7–12 are welcome to join the youth group. There will
be a Harvest Party on October 30! Parents are welcome to
participate. IS THE CHURCH A PRODUCT OR A PROCESS?

Our world is a world of products. You cannot turn on
your TV without being bombarded by the next best
thing of every possible category. When the world is
full of products, we become consumers rather than
communities. We forget that the best things take

time and energy, connection and belief. The Spirit of
God at work does not yield products. 

DISCIPLES ARE GROWN, NOT MANUFACTURED.


